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Achilles Track Club Coming to
Denver

The Achilles Track Club (http://achillestrackclub.org) is
coming to Denver!

Achilles is a running club for people with physical handicaps
and enables those who are visually impaired or who have
other disabilities to participate in recreational and/or
competitive running. We are planning to meet once or twice
a week in the Denver metro area. Each participant can run
or walk as much or as little as he/she wants and will be
matched with a volunteer to guide him/her. Participants can
come for a quick jog outside or can begin training for 5 or
10K races or even marathons.

Please contact Steve Hibbard (303) 941-1304,
SWKHibbard @ hotmail.com or Susan Wolff (301) 806-4861
for more information.

Contact: Steve Hibbard

Phone: (303) 941-1304

E-Mail: SWKHibbard @ hotmail.com
URL: http://achillestrackclub.org

ttp://www.afb.org/Community.asp? AnnouncementID=398 7/11/2007



